
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 13/10/2024 11:28:15 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

13/10/2024

MR Andrew Latham
- 11 Dolphin CRES
Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

I strongly oppose this plan for a large chain bottle shop at this location. It will diminish the
character of the area and will cause congestion at an already dangerous crossing of
Barrenjoey Rd.




